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DELAGATED HIGHWAYS BUDGET SCHEMES UPDATE
Urban Vision are working on the top three schemes as prioritised at the PB event in May.  Depending on the cost of these schemes, further schemes will then be worked on.  Urban Vision did not want to deploy resources on schemes which may turn out to not have sufficient funding.

The top three schemes were:

· Re-design parking at Hope Village shops to improve safety.  This is being looked at but the work is included with work associated with the Hope Hospital development.  The hospital-related work will involve changes to the highway.
· Reduce vegetation around and improve lighting in Gilda Brook subway.  An officer of Urban Vision has had a preliminary meeting with members of Bentcliffe Park Residents’ Association and is working on options for further dialogue.

· Re-design parking at Bolton Road shops to improve safety.

Depending on the outcome on these schemes, the next priority is a pedestrian crossing on Weaste Lane outside All Hallows school.

